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School Tour 
This year we in Connons NS spent 

our school tour out and about with 

Breffni Celtic Tours. The children 

participated enthusiastically in a 

variety of outdoor challenges and 

activities. All pupils, parents and 

teachers enjoyed a very exciting, 

energetic day! 

 

 

Sports Day 

On Thursday 22
nd

 June a great day 

was had by all over in our local 

football pitch. Well done to all 

pupils for their wholehearted 

participation. Suffice to say that we 

had lots of winners and plenty of 

prizes. Thank you to all parents 

who gave of their time to help out 

and support our efforts and we look 

forward to the introduction of a 

‘Parents’ Race’ at next year’s 

event!!  

 

 

School Building Project 

The contractors JDC arrived on site 

on Tuesday 13
th
 June and work is 

steadily progressing. We hope that 

all building work on the new 

extension will be completed before 

September 1
st
 and look forward to 

returning to spacious, modern 

classrooms for the new school 

term. It is anticipated that an 

official opening day will be held 

sometime during that first term.  

 

 

Connons N.S. ‘On the Move’ 

Our sincere thanks to all those who assisted us in our efforts to move the entire school contents to the local 

community hall. It was a huge undertaking and one which we couldn’t have managed alone. We thank you the 

parents for your time, generosity and good humour during this relocation period. We were glad to have had the 

opportunity to share with you the excitement of our building extension. And… if it is convenient for parents, we 

look forward to reliving the experience in late August, as we move back into the new classrooms!! 

 

 

Setanta Book Club 

Due to the wonderful success of 

this book club, the school has now 

received a €300 commission. This 

money will be used to resource the 

school library. Thank you to all 

pupils and parents who have made 

this club a success and for 

ultimately providing the school 

with much needed funds for library 

resources. 

 

 

Football Blitz 

Well done to all boys and girls who 

took part in various football blitzes 

throughout the year. Heartiest 

congratulations to all children in the 

senior classes who recently reached 

the final of a small schools’ football 

blitz in Clontibret. They played 

with great pride and we are 

incredibly proud of their success. 

 

 

 

 

Fundraising 

We would like to thank all parents 

most sincerely for their support in 

funding the school tour through the 

proceeds of a cake sale. Also, due 

to the success of the SuperValu 

token collection the school is now 

the proud owner of a complete set 

of tennis rackets and tennis balls.  

 

School Closures: 

The school will re-open at 9:20am on Friday 1
st
 September 2006. 

 

 

The staff would like to take this opportunity to wish all parents and pupils a sunny, 

safe and enjoyable holiday. 
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